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7th April 2017 
 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
It really feels like spring is here at Mossbrook.  The children have done some lovely work as 
part of their topic of plants and we have had some really good activities across the term in 
school.   
 
Parent Governor 
Congratulations to Helen Barker who is our new Parent Governor.  I am looking forward to 
working with her on the governing body. 
 
International Food 
It was great to see so many of you in school.  Thank you for all of the contributions of food 
and thank you to the Friends of Mossbrook for the efforts that they made.  The event raised 
£222.50 
 
Half Marathon 
One of our parents, Jamie Minchin, is running the half marathon this weekend to raise money 
for the sensory room.  If you would like to sponsor him please visit:  
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/james-minchin 
 

Marathon 
Sam Plummer, the uncle of one of our children, is running the London Marathon on 23rd April 
and raising money and awareness for The National Autistic Society. If you would like to 
sponsor him please visit: http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/MarathonSamu 
 
Dates: 
24th April: First day of Summer term 
1st May: Bank Holiday, school closed 
24th May: May Day celebrations (p.m.) 
26th May: Last day of term 
 
I hope that you have a wonderful Easter break.   
 
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Dean Linkhorn 
 
Headteacher 
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